
PEEK A BOO COCKAPOO 

Breeder Agreement 

 

The Cockapoo is an adorable designer breed dating back to the 1950’s. 
The Cockapoo is a combination of a Cocker Spaniel and a Poodle. 

The Cockapoo is intelligent, easy to train, eager to learn, and a totally 
affectionate companion. 

They hardly shed, forgive easily, and follow you everywhere. You will 
soon learn to secure that bathroom door or adjust to a furry 
companion. 

Cockapoo’s are happy, fun loving, excellent with children, and 
genuinely awesome family pets.  

We love our puppies! They are bred, whelped, and hand raised in our 
home with constant attention. They are truly a part of our family. 

We care where they go and what their future will be. Our requirements 
for purchase are thoughtfully put together.  

If at anytime you are unable to keep your puppy PLEASE CONTACT US 
as we will keep your dog or rehome it. Our puppies are NEVER to be 
sheltered or given up to rescues. 

Cockapoo’s are inside dogs. They do love to be outside and they need 
fresh air and exercise but, they are not ever to be housed outside or 
chained in anyway. We will void our contract and reclaim the puppy if 
any such abuse is revealed.  

Cockapoo’s are not stuffed animals they need your attention. A happy 
pet is a tired pet. Please increase your playtimes in a reasonable 



manner as too much too soon can stress a puppy and perhaps should 
be a consideration.  

Our Cockapoos are companion pets only and are not sold for breeding. I 
must have evidence of spaying or neutering within the first year.  

If breeding is your desire please discuss this with me.  

Puppies whimper, cry, and bark. Puppies will chew everything including 
your favorite shoes, slippers, furniture, eyeglasses, and Legos 
(DANGER). If your false teeth or retainer are missing check your 
puppies’ bed. With a new puppy you will experience unbridled and 
infinite love. Your life will be transformed and you will wonder what 
you ever did without them.  

By signing this agreement I(we) agree to adhere to the above requests.  

 

_________________________________________________________ 

Buyer(s) Signature       Date 

 

 

_________________________________________________________ 

Breeder Signature        Date 


